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MEETING NOTICE 
 

Wednesday November 4, 2009 
 
 
 

TOUR A LEED GOLD CERTIFIED FACILITY COMPLETE WITH A GEOTHERMAL HEAT 
PUMP SYSTEM AND PHOTO-VOLTAIC SOLAR PANEL INSTALLATION 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2009 - JACOB BURNS MEDIA CENTER 
EARN 1 PDH CREDIT 
 
The ASHRAE Bi-State Chapter will be holding our November meeting at the Jacob Burns Media Center 
(405 Manville Road Pleasantville NY 10570).  There the project's architect and MEP design engineer will 
give us a behind-the-scenes tour of this brand new facility which is seeking LEED Gold Certification 
from the United States Green Building Council (USGBC).  Refreshments will be served at the conclusion 
of the small group tours. 
 
This event is being hosted by the New York Chapter of the Society of Marketing Professional Services 
(SMPS).  All those interested in joining us that evening must register at 
http://www.smpsny.org/09.11.04_westchestermediaartslabtour (A link is also posted on our website - 
www.ashraebistate.org).  There is a limit of 70 attendees, so don't wait too long to register! 
 
We hope to see many of you there. 
 
Thank you, 
The ASHRAE Bi-State Chapter 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would prefer to receive to receive future meeting notices by Email, please send your 
Email address to me, Cliff Konitz, at c.konitz@verizon.net. 


